
Suominen is committed to 
energy savings 
 
For an industrial company like ours whose strategy is based on growth and improving 
profitability through sustainability, customer orientation and efficiency, it is essential to 
reduce energy consumption. In this sense, last year we replaced the previous chiller unit, 
which had become obsolete due to its age and high energy consumption, with a new, 
more energy-efficient chiller. 
 
This project has had the financial support of the European Union, having been selected 

in the Pluriregional Operational Program of Spain 2014-2020 (POPE), as well as the 

participation of the IDAE and the IVACE, obtaining a grant of €2,320.71, for the energy 

saving project that we carried out in 2020, replacing the two compressors, both the 

main one and the backup one, with a new compressor that is allowing us to reduce 

energy consumption. “Project supported by IDAE and IVACE aid, co-financed by the 

European Union within the ERDF Operational Program 2014-2020.” 

 

 

  
 

 


